
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Fairgrounds Septic Holding Tank Replacement 

 

DATE:  May 15, 2015 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The existing septic holding tank at the fairgrounds is undersized and in need of 

replacement. The City, along with the County will permit a replacement tank with 

the understanding that the tank will be used only during the annual Cannon Valley 

Fair.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Approve a motion to allow the replacement of the septic holding tank at the 

fairgrounds. 
 

 


